
 NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
In accordance with the Minnesota Open Meeting Law, notice is hereby given 

that the Orrock Township Board will be holding a special meeting. 

Supervisor Hassett will be attending the meeting via Webex from

38790 Scenic Highway, Bovey, MN

The purpose of the meeting review a change order for the town hall 
building project and select tile direction, grout and trim.

No other business shall be conducted during this Special Meeting. 

Date:  Friday, August 4, 2023 
Time:  8:00 AM

Location:  Orrock Town Hall Shed, 26401 180th Street NW, Big Lake, MN 55309 
Questions about this meeting may be directed to Chris Weber at 763-263-6411. 

• Posted at the town hall outside posting site

Dated:  July 31, 2023 
Chris Weber 

   Chris Weber, Clerk 




